
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:56:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:30 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Justin Rowe

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Given the outstanding profits realized by Enbridge I think it is immensely inappropriate that they be allowed to raise
their rates.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




